
 

 
DELHI DEVELOPMENT AUTHORITY 

RECRUITMENT CELL 
 

 
 
 

Reference:Recruitment Advertisement No 03/2016/Rectt. Cell/Pers./DDA 

 

Through above notification all the candidates who have applied for 

recruitment to various posts, were requested to upload their Aadhaar 

Number in the application form by visiting the website of  Delhi Development 

Authority i.e. www.dda.org.in on the link “jobs”upto 22.02.2017. 
 

                         It is notified for all the candidates who have not uploaded 

their Aadhaar Number for one reason or the other that, the last date for 

uploading Aadhaar No. is being further extended upto 14.03.2017. The 

candidates are advised to visit DDA’s official website for uploading their 

Aadhaar Number, and complete the process positively before the extended 

time limit. 
 

For any query, candidates may call Help Desk Toll free  no. 1800-266-0793 or 

write to Help Desk at dda2016helpdesk@gmail.com.  
 

Further, the candidates are advised to visit DDA’s website for latest updates. 

The dates of online examinations for various categories will be announced 

shortly. 

 
 
 

Commissioner (Personnel) 
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